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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

For the Prayer Breakfast on Saturday morning to be held at the Bay Area Family Church on November 

16th from 8:30 to 10:30 AM, while the main focus is on blessing clergy couples, our guest speaker Dr. 

Abernathy is also open to Blessing non-clergy couples who are interested. 

 

Please encourage your minister to bring their congregation to this breakfast and to receive the Blessing. If 

one of the spouse unable to attend, they should bring a photo of their spouse for the ceremony. 

 

Also if have contacts, friends, and neighbors who are not clergy but who are interested in finding out 

more about the blessing or receiving it, they are welcome to the Prayer Breakfast as well. Our format will 

not be the same as usual because Dr. Abernathy has a lot to share. So please be sure to come early. 

 

Thank you 

 

Richard Van Loon 

 

ACLC Coordinator 

 

 

 


